

Wednesday, 04 June, 2025 3:00 PM

Our Ref: DK:DL

MEDIA RELEASE

COUNCIL ACCEPTS GENERAL MANAGER'S DECISION TO RETIRE

Coonamble Shire Council has accepted the decision of its General Manager, Mr Paul Gallagher, to retire.

Council held an Extra-Ordinary Meeting on Tuesday evening to consider the resignation.

Council wishes Mr Gallagher and family the best in retirement and thanks him for his contributions to the community of Coonamble Shire in the years that he served in the role as General Manager.

The current Director of Corporate Services, Mr Bruce Quarmby, has been appointed as Acting General Manager while recruitment for an interim General Manager is underway.

Bruce Quarmby

ACTING GENERAL MANAGER